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5th Grade

Teacher’'s Message/Announcements

e We have our last CBG party and our end-of-year party on Monday.

o Thank you to all who responded to the Sign-Up Genius for snacks for the CBG
party.

o Please keep an eye out for an email this weekend with the movie selection for
the CBG party and respond by Monday morning if you do not want your child to
watch the movie.

o Please keep an eye out for an email from Mrs. Quinn for ordering pizza for the
end-of-year party.

e Please make sure you have carefully read Mrs. Fallica’s Thursday letter, as it outlines
summer reading and math expectations.

e We do not have Mass on Tuesday; students do not need to be in formal dress.
Ms. Wisbey is offering a summer STEAM Music Camp. If you are interested in this,
please see this flyer:
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1BuWmO88XGIRSRINCAEQcbsO8tvKyc85m/view?usp=s
hare link



https://drive.google.com/file/d/1BuWm088XGlRSR9hCdEQcbsO8tvKyc85m/view?usp=share_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1BuWm088XGlRSR9hCdEQcbsO8tvKyc85m/view?usp=share_link

Calendar/Important Dates
e Monday, 6/5: Last CBG Party and End-of-Fifth Grade Party
e Tuesday, 6/6: Last day to take the test on the Beatitudes
e Tuesday, 6/6: Final draft of the short story is due

Teacher email addresses
k.sperry@cvillecatholic.org Mrs. Sperry (Math, Science, and Social Studies)
d.samley@cvillecatholic.org Ms. Samley (Language Arts and Religion)

Social Studies

In class this week we will be learning about the Gettysburg Address.

Math

We have been reviewing math concepts and solving composite volume problems. We will
be graphing data in different formats.

*Students will need to complete (mastery level) Khan Academy Add and Subtract Fractions,
Multiplying Fractions, and Algebraic Thinking by the end of the 4th quarter.

* Please practice the basic multiplication facts at home or in the car coming to and from school.

Knowing your multiplication facts is a vital skill that students will be needing for success in math
in school and in daily life.

Language Arts/Reading/Writing

This week students turned in the Dodecahedron project, which will be returned to them next
week so students can construct the three-dimensional object. The graded rough of the short
story was graded and returned to students, and they wrote the revised draft of the paper. The
final draft will be due next Tuesday. Students also took a grammar quiz on diagramming
sentences.

Religion

This week students started reciting the Beatitudes for a test grade. The last day for that
recitation is next Tuesday. Next week we will do an escape room activity based on the
Beatitudes.

Science

We will continue to focus on science in the news, especially engineering and technological
discoveries and advances.
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